
A Remarkable New Chapter for Our Community! 

 

 

Friday, May 30, 2025 

Dear Participants, families, staff, and friends of our agency, 

We are thrilled to share some incredibly exciting news that marks a significant milestone in our 

journey together. As many of you know, our agency has been evolving, and today, we are 

officially announcing our new name: Remarkable! 

This name truly embodies our renewed purpose and passion, directly reflecting the feedback 

we received from our associates, families, staff, board members, and the community. Our 

mission at Remarkable is to elevate the lives of people with diverse abilities. We believe every 

individual possesses unique strengths and deserves every opportunity to thrive, and we are 

dedicated to fostering an environment where potential is realized and lives are enriched. 

Our new identity is built upon a foundation of core values that will guide everything we do: 

• Care: We commit to cultivating a supportive, safe, and inclusive environment where 

every individual feels valued, respected, and heard. 

• Create: We are dedicated to pioneering innovative programs and solutions that 

empower growth, foster independence, and unlock new possibilities. 

• Connect: We strive to build strong, meaningful relationships within our community, 

fostering a sense of belonging and mutual support. 

• Celebrate: We joyfully acknowledge and honor every achievement, big or small, 

recognizing the unique contributions and inherent worth of each person. 

• All with Integrity: We promise to operate with unwavering honesty, transparency, and 

ethical conduct in all our interactions and decisions. 

We are so excited about this new chapter and what it means for our community. This change 

reflects our ongoing commitment to providing exceptional services and fostering a vibrant, 

supportive environment for all. 

 

Join Us for Our Summer Solstice Celebration! 

 

To celebrate this momentous occasion and the start of a wonderful new season, we warmly 

invite you to our Summer Solstice celebration! It will be a fantastic opportunity to gather, 

connect, and celebrate our collective future. Please mark your calendars for Saturday, June 21st, 



 

 

from 10 am to 2 pm at 100 W Fernau Avenue, Oshkosh. We'll have a Maker’s Market, Food 

Trucks, and Fun Activities for everyone to enjoy! 

 

A Sneak Peek at Our New Look! 

 

We're also thrilled to announce that our new logo, which beautifully represents the spirit of 

Remarkable, will be released the week of June 16th. We're especially excited to share it first 

with our associates and staff, as a special thank you for their dedication and hard work in 

making our mission a reality. We know you'll love it! 

Thank you for being an integral part of our journey. We look forward to creating a truly 

Remarkable future together. 

Sincerely, 

The Rebranding Team: Rob, Jen, Kyra, Maleah, and Drew 


